
Hamlet of Cambridge Bay Meeting 03/21 

 

NUNAVUT EMPLOYEES UNION (NEU) 

Kitikmeot Regional Office 

 
ATTENTION: NEU Members Working for the 

 Hamlet of Cambridge Bay 
 

Your Collective Agreement with the Hamlet expired September 31st, 2020. 

Each Member has the right to have their say and assist in developing a NEW 
AGREEMENT. 

Your voice, your input, your proposals need to heard and known. 

A Meeting will be held Wednesday March 31st, 2021 
at 4.15 pm (doors open at 4:00pm) at the Community 

Hall 
to review how the process works and elect a Bargaining Team of Members to 

represent co-workers. if you want changes made to your Collective Agreement, 
then this is the time and place to start and participate in this process to ensure that 

your voice is heard. 

For more information, or if you have any questions: 

Email: paul@neu.ca or Call: 867.222.2353 

to speak to Paul Carolan, Kitikmeot Service Officer - NEU 
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